
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

                                    
 

 

IAC 2018 Associated Events 
 

 
This year, several interesting events will be held in conjunction at the 69th International 
Astronautical Congress (IAC) in Bremen. These include among others, the IAC Hosts Summit, the 
Space Generation Congress (SGC), the IAF/ISEB Educators Professional Development Workshop, 
the IPMC Workshop, and the Cross-Cultural Communication and Presentation Workshop. 
 
The sixth session of the IAC Hosts Summit will take place on Sunday 30 September and will bring 
together past, current and future IAC host organisations. It will be the perfect platform to 
exchange views and insight on the bidding process and on the secrets to the organisation of a 
successful IAC.  
 
The Space Generation Congress (SGC), the annual meeting of the Space Generation Advisory 
Council (SGAC) will take place on 27-29 September. Participants are top university students and 
young professionals with a passion for space who are selected from among applicants of the Space 
Generation international network. With the SGC, SGAC aims to hone and promote the voice of 
the next generation of space sector leaders on the topic of international space development. 
 
Three different workshops dedicated to students and/or young professionals will also take place 
in conjunction with this year's IAC. On Friday 28, the IAF/ISEB Educators Professional Development 
Workshop will take place at the DLR SchoolLab, in Bremen. This workshop was launched officially 
in 2010 at the International Astronautical Congress in Prague and is designed for primary and 
secondary educators to teach about a variety of science-rich space contexts that they could bring 
into their classrooms to enhance learning in the areas of science, technology, engineering and 
mathematics (STEM). 
 
On Sunday 30, the IPMC Workshop organised by the International Project management 
Committee and dedicated to young professionals in the international space community will take 
place. The goal of the IPMC YP Workshop is to gather inputs from young professionals in the 
international space community to gain the knowledge they need to better develop and empower 
the next generation workforce. On Sunday 30, the Cross-Cultural Communication and 
Presentation Workshop will also take place; it will provide Emerging Space Leader grantees and 
IAC Next Generation plenary speakers an opportunity to improve their presentation skills for their 
presentations and to sensitize them to the issues of speaking at large multi-cultural events. 
 
Members of the press are invited to save the date, and register to ensure that they receive 
accreditation. Please send confirmation of your registration to media@iafastro.org so that we can 
ensure that you are properly accredited.   
 

For more information 
Silvia Antolino, Press Manager 
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